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050-00331Dockets:

ANNOUNCEMENT OF DUANE ARNOLD ENERGY CENTER (DAEC) MANAGEMENT
CHANGE

Subject:

FPL Energy Duane Arnold, LLC, has announced that the Site Vice President, Gary Van Middlesworth, will be retiring in
October 2007, after working at the station for 26 years.  His replacement will be Rich Anderson.  Mr. Anderson
previously worked at the station from 1977 through 1999.  Following his departure from the DAEC, Mr. Anderson
served as Vice President at the Susquehanna and Perry nuclear stations, and most recently Mr. Anderson was the
Vice President of Nuclear Support for FENOC.

Regional Action:  Issued for information only and no further action by the staff is anticipated.

Discussion:

Contact: Email:Phone No:Org:
RIEMER, KENNETH R KXR@nrc.gov(630) 829-9628R3


